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Village Hall: 
At the 100 club social evening in January it was suggested to us that another similar evening 
would be appreciated. These events are a great opportunity for folk to natter and catch up which 
is difficult to do when there is organised entertainment. It is also a great opportunity for the 
Trustees to update everyone on progress with projects and any plans moving forwards. It also 
allows you to ask any questions you might have regarding future plans at the hall. 
Each year in accordance with our governance document we hold our annual meeting and 
thought we could combine these two events. This will take place on Saturday April 26, doors 
open 7pm. There will be a light buffet provided. During the social evening we plan to have a 30 
minute break to enable us to complete our formal obligations. This will be a short report on our 
progress in 2013, an overview of our finances and the election of officers for 2014/15. For those 
that have a dread of annual meetings because they believe they might be ‘volunteered’ for 
something rest assured that’s not how we work so just come to the event and enjoy an 
informative yet social evening. 
We plan to have another mini auction to help continued funding for our car park. We have just 
received the draft contract from the Council so hope by this event we will be able to tell you that 
our land purchase has been successfully completed. 
 
Emm Gee 60: 
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 30, in the village hall at 2.30pm. New members 
are always welcome. 
 
Folk Night: 
This monthly open mike event is held the first Wednesday evening of every month in the village 
hall. Doors open at 7pm. The next event will be held on May 7. For more information call Chris on 
01767 640242. 
 
Coffee Morning:  
The next St John’s Church coffee morning will be held on Tuesday, May 6, at 10am in the church.  
 
100+ Club Draw:  
The May draw will take place at 11am during the St John’s Church coffee morning. 
 
Coffee Break:  
Don’t forget this weekly event for Mums and Dads every Wednesday during term-time from 9am to 
10am and longer if wanted (the shop is open until noon). Tea or coffee and biscuits cost just 50p. 
 
Karaoke 
In March we had a very successful karaoke evening. Steve Wheatley got the evening off to a great 
start singing some old favourites, followed by some of our younger parishioners eager to entertain. 
A very varied evening with young folk and older, good singers, some not quite so good, some just 
very enthusiastic and finally those of us that hid behind the bar. All in all a great evening of fun with 
everyone joining in and many supporting and singing along. Everyone seemed keen to do it again 
so we will be having another go on Saturday May 10. Tickets will be £4 for adults but children 
under 16 or in full time education will be free. Come and join us for a relaxed fun evening. Tickets 
from Carolyn 01767 640727 
 
Split Whiskers 
Please note we have a change of date. Split Whiskers will be with us on Saturday October 11 and 
not on October 4 as previously advertised.  
 
Church Services:  
Benefice Service, 9am at Cople. 


